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Coordinating Editor’s Report AGM 2024 
 
The Review currently has 597 subscribers and is made available 
through the National website. Two hundred New South Wales 
Association members receive their state magazine electronically with 
the quarterly Australian Square Dance Review included. A number of 
states have links to the Review via their state websites. 
 

It is pleasing to note that state presidents usually present a report 
in most issues and that information is received from the National 
Associations during the year.  
 

Advertising is free. 
 

In closing, my thanks go to those who assist in compiling information 
for the Review and to Kevin Thomas for uploading the Reviews both 
past and present. The number of magazines that have been scanned 
has increased however there are still a few gaps. Still looking for 
copies the end of 1994 to 1996 plus early copies in the 1960’s 
Special mention to  Marion Brown. dec (VIC) , Gary, John & Carol 
Carpenter (NSW), Nev McLachlan (QLD), Russel Wall (QLD), Frances 
Hickson, NSW, Debbie Asquith, NSW and Pat Saunder VIC for many 
of the copies that have  been scanned. 
 

 2023 2022* 2021 2020 2019 2018 2017* 
Subscribers from 
Webpage 

609 643 660 697 197 119 78 

NSW 200* 120 140 175 200 400 400 
 

• Electronic four copies 
• The decline in 2022 is represented by both the passing of some 

subscribers and some Western Australian’s unsubscribing. 
• NSW no longer prints the magazine. It is sent electronically. 

 
Rosalind Todd  
Coordinating Editor  
 


